WGFP am 94

July 23, 1980

Mr. S. R. Morss

Route 3

Bradford, MA. 01830

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thank you for your kind letter! We are pleased that you

were able to pull us on July 12, 1980 on the 940 KHZ frequency.

Your coverage of the items mentioned in your letter indicates
that you did in fact receive our output.

Your reception, Mr., Morss, is hereby "VERIFIED",

Sincerely,

L G floctln b~

Isaac A. Richardson
General Manager

IAR/cas

The Great Lake Station/Box 930/Webster, MA 01570/(617)943-2400




